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Plans In Store
By BARBARA FORREST

The Oak Grove Ladies Auxiliary met Tuesday 
evening, May 4, in the Fellowship Hall of Oak Grove 
Church. Mrs. Sue Heath hosted the meeting. After an 
interesting and enjoyable program, several items of 
business were discussed. Mrs. Lucille Nobles, vice- 
president of the auxiliary, presided over the meeting.

A change of date was made for the Senior Citizens 
Dinner. It was decided to have the dinner on 
Saturday, June 6, at 7:00. The change of date was 

^femade due to a conflict in the use of the Fellowship 
'■'^Wall. Mrs. Carrie Ella Smith and Mrs. Shirley 

Adams will be sending invitations to local Senior 
Citizens. The food committee will prepare a menu 
and present it to the ladies of the auxiliary. The 
decoration committee, appointed during the last 
meeting, will be in charge of planning some fun 
questions and games as well as decorating. Mrs. 
Joyce Woolard was asked to purchase the gifts to be 
given away during the dinner.

Plans were made for Vacation Bible School. The 
date set for Bible School was June 14-18. The 
commencement program will be held June 20. Mrs. 
Joyce Woolard was chosen to be Oak Grove’s Bible 
School Director.

It was reported that the auxiliary paid for items 
purchased for the breakfast prepared during the 
Easter Sunrise Service.

Mrs. Hariette Stocks announced a bake sale which 
was held Saturday, May 8, by the YFA. All ladies 
were encouraged to help our teenagers with this 
project by donating an item to sell. The group held 
their Bake Sale in front of Kite's Supermarket.

Sharing Good News
By DOROTHY FILLINGAME

The good news from the Word today comes from II 
Timothy 3:14-17. “But continue thou in the things 
which thou hast learned and hast been assured of, 
knowing of whom thou hast learned them; and that 
from a child thou hast known the holy scripture, 
which are able to make the wise unto salvation 
through faith which is in Christ Jesus. All scripture 
is given by inspiration of God, and is profitable for 
doctrine, for reproof, for correction, for instruction in 
righteousness: That the man of God may be perfect, 
throughly furnished unto all good works.” I’m so glad 
we have the Word of God today. I hope you make it a 
part of everyday to read and study God’s Word for 
yourself,
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The West Craven Church of God enjoyed a cookout 
at Frank’s Landing, Friday evening. May 8. Rev. Jay 
Price fried chicken and Lonnie Wetherington, Jr. 
cooked fish stew and fried fish. The ladies took 
covered dishes and desserts. The boys and some of the 
men camped out overnight. Everyone had a good 
time.

% In
Memory

Evelyn Dudley Adams 
Evelyn Dudley Adams, 

63, wife of Wade S. 
Adams, died Monday 
morning in Lenoir 
Memorial Hospital in 
Kinston. Funeral services 
were held at 2 p.m. on 
Wednesday, May 12th in 
Wilkerson Funeral 
Chapel in Vanceboro by 
Rev. Danny Hoell, pastor 
of the Church of Ggd in 

' Grifton and Rev. Hay-

«wood Martin, pastor of 
Epworth United Metho­
dist Church. Burial was

in Epworth Church 
Cemetery.

Mrs. Adams spent most 
of her life in the 
Vanceboro Community. 
She has lived in Grifton 
for the past eleven years. 
She was a member of 
Epworth United Metho­
dist Church. Surviving 
are her husband, Wade S. 
Adams: a brother, 
Spencer Dudley of 
Vanceboro; two sisters, 
Mrs. Myra Vincent of 
Jasper, and Mrs. Hazel 
Smith of Norfolk, Va.

Youth Meet
The Youth Group of the 

Vanceboro Pentecostal 
Holiness Church held its 
regular meeting on 
Wednesday night May 5, 
1982.

Mrs. Alma Drake 
opened the meeting and 
Miss Frankie Moore gave 
the prayer.

They sang their theme 
song “He’s Still Working 
On Me.” They said the 
Pledge of Allegience and 
sang “God Bless Ameri­
ca.”

Mrs. Marietta Fulcher 
had them each say a 
sentence prayer and tell 
some things about, “What 
My Mother Means to Me”. 
She expressed some 
thoughts on how we take 
our Mothers for granted 
and we don’t always do 
what we should have done 
for them until we don’t 
have them.

Mrs. Fulcher present­
ed prizes to the winners of 
the Walk-A-Thon: Rhon­
da Fulcher 1st prize, 
Gregg Fulcher and 
Marcia Casey 3rd place.

She also gave certifi­
cates to those who walked 
in the Walk-A-Thon.
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Vanceboro Rescue Squad Princess Contest Entrants

Tina Marie Mayo Kimberly Dawn Purser

VJWC

Whenever possible, make 
salad dressings a day 
before you plan to use 
them. This gives flavors 
time to mingle.

In a small room, use few 
pieces of furniture, and 
keep them lightweight 
and slender.

The Vanceboro Junior Woman’s Club held its 
regular monthly meeting Thursday evening. May 6, 
at the home of DeLane Armstrong. The first item of 
business on the agenda was the Clubhouse Project. 
Nelle Hayes, Chairman of the Building Committee, 
gave a report on some immediate plans the 
committee has decided upon for the Clubhouse 
Project. The club voted to allocate $500.00 to the 
Building Committee for the initiation of clubhouse 
repairs. President Peggie Mills told the club that the 
bricks from the old Farm Life School have been 
donated to the VJWC. The club hopes to use the 
bricks on their clubhouse in the future.

Gwendolyn Morris announced that Sergeant 
Swanson will be at the Fire Station Tuesday, June 8 
at 7:30 p.m. to give a slide presentation on the Child 
Restraint Law. This event is open to the public. Any 
parent with a child under two years of age should 
take advantage of this opportunity.

President Peggie Mills informed the clubwomen of 
the college shower to be held during the June 
meeting for the club’s scholarship candidate.

Peggie Buck, chairman of the Conservation 
Department, announced the Yard Beautification 
Contest to be held May 23rd. The advertising posters 
done by the children at Farm Life School were 
judged by club members.

It was voted upon to change the regular monthly 
meeting time from 7:00 to 7:30. All clubwomen were 
reminded that the club is responsible for cooking 
hushpuppies for Rescue Squad Day.

Alumni
Banquet

L

The Vanceboro Farm 
Life Alumni will hold its 
annual banquet and 
dance Friday night. May 
14th at 7:00 p.m.

The program for the 
banquet and dance will 
be presented by The 
Country Outlaws - a local 
group made up of Alton 
Smith, lead singer, Mike 
and Mitch Townsend and 
Palsy Townsend.
, Everyone is invited to 
attend the dance which 
will be held in the Farm 
Life Gymnasium and 
will begin at 9:16 p.m. 
The admission is $6.00 
per couple.

Please attend and 
expect to have a good 
time.

Renew Your 
Subscription ]
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That Sing of Savings!

8" PLASTIC 
HANGING 

( BASKET
IvMDISlURECRf*

LOTIONS & CREAMS

59

BAT AND 
BALL SET

Durable plastic bat 
and power hitter ball 
for the budding Little 
League stars. Great 
way to keep in prac­
tice. Buy a set now, 
for Summertime fun. •

30" MHAl 
PUNT STAND
Top is 9’/2" diameter, 
large enough to show 
off a jumbo plant. In 
white baked on ena­
mel finish to blend 
with any decor.

lUse our Coupon from Miy 6lh Itiue, pipe 12)

MEN'S POCKET T-SHIRTS
Assorted colors in cool cotton 
knit. Handy pocket. The perfect 
week-end shirt for sizes S-M-L- 
XL. Buy several at this price.

Cannon’s
Variety store

Main St Vanceboro, N. C> 244*0509'
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